
 

Gros Morne Community Church (formally Maranatha 
Pentecostal Church) has been ministering to the Rocky 
Harbour area for over 30 years. Rocky Harbour (pop. 947) is a 
growing, vibrant community on the beautiful, scenic Northern 
Peninsula. The main industry in this area is tourism and also 
services neighbouring communities inside Gros Morne. These 
communities include Norris Point, Sally’s Cove, St. Paul’s, Cow 
Head, Parson’s Pond and Daniel’s Harbour. It is also our vision 
here at GMCC to conduct current ministries in these 
communities with Rocky Harbour being our host church and 
other satellite churches planted throughout Gros Morne.  
 
In 2017, GMCC welcomed Pastor Courtney O’Reilly and her 
family into the Rocky Harbour assembly and is now working 
alongside Pastor Ryan and his family to continue to grow our 
ministry presence along the Northern Peninsula. 
Please remember to keep this assembly in your prayers, as the 
ministry opportunities in this area of our province are 
incredible. From the regular programs that happen at GMCC on 
a weekly basis to the expansion of a satellite church in Parson’s 
Pond it’s clear to see that we’ve only scratched the surface of 
the ministry opportunities in the Gros Morne area. Thank you 
to all of you who have chosen to support us both prayerfully and financially. We cannot wait to see God’s plans 
come to fruition and that cannot be done without your support. 
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ROCKY HARBOUR              
THE BALLS & O’REILLY’S 

THE BALL FAMILY 
Ryan, Allie and Ashley 

 
Birthdays: 
Ryan - December 31 
Ashley - October 13th  
Allie - May 20th , 2015 
Anniversary:  July 14 

 

THE O’REILLY FAMILY 
Ryan, James, Courtney and Luke 

 
Birthdays: 

Ryan – September 15 
Courtney – April 5 

James – May 9, 2012 
Luke – November 14, 2014 

Anniversary - August 7 


